EBD #12.19

2005-2006

TO:  
ALA Executive Board
RE:
Proposal For A New Joint Committee Structure for the Association of American Publishers (AAP) and the American Library Association (ALA)

ACTION REQUESTED/INFORMATION/REPORT:



The Board will be asked to approve the proposed charge.

ACTION REQUESTED BY:




Mary W. Ghikas, Senior Associate Executive Director



Charles Wilt, Executive Director, ALCTS
CONTACT PERSON:

Mary W. Ghikas, Sr. Assoc. Executive Director, 312-280-2518, mghikas@ala.org


Charles Wilt, Executive Director, ALCTS, 312-280-5030, cwilt@ala.org
DRAFT OF MOTION:


The Executive Board approves the proposed charge for the ALA/AAP Joint Committee.
DATE:
December 14, 2005

BACKGROUND:

At the 2005 Fall Executive Board meeting, the Executive Board voted to approve, in concept, the proposal for the restructuring of the ALA/AAP Joint Committee and the ALA/ALCTS Joint Committee, and refer the proposal to the ALA Committee on Organization (COO) for Council action in time for appointments to begin July 1, 2006.  The Board directed that a charge be drafted and approved by the Executive Board on a conference call prior to the 2006 Midwinter Meeting.

The following charge has been drafted for the Board’s consideration:

To discuss vital issues and policies and mutual concerns; to provide for and encourage continuing communication and interchange of ideas among publishers, wholesalers, and librarians; to encourage and support meetings, seminars, studies, and other forms of communication on topics of common interest; to recommend action on matters of mutual concern when warranted and in the appropriate manner.  To create such subcommittees or other groups in areas of mutual interest as necessary to support the work of the committee. 

